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NEW RADE ARENT

STUDENT NFO IGHT

LCI would like to encourage all Parents and Students who will be new to 
Grade 10 next year, to come out and hear about a variety of topics 
specifically pertinent to them.  Grade 10 comes with a new set of 
challenges and opportunities and LCI would like to be proactive in 
informing parents of what those challenges and opportunities look like.   
 

Some of the topics to be discussed are: 
 

    -  Course Streaming (Dash 1 vs 2 vs 3) 

    -  Graduation Requirements  
    -  Planning Your Pathway 

    -  Earning Credits  
    -  Spares & Timetabling  
    -  Academic Expectations  
    -  Academic Consequences 

    -  20 Level Classes in Grade 10 

    -  Work Experience Opportunities 

    -  Summer School & PE/CALM 

 

Tuesday March 11th  

7:30 pm 
Large Gym of LCI 


